


Message from the chair

George H. Noell, Ph.D., BCBA

These are challenging times in which to join the talented diverse group of scholars 
and students in the Department of Psychology at ODU.  I am joining the faculty as 
the new chair after 25 years at Louisiana State University.

The central challenge confronting ODU and the Department of Psychology is the COVID-19 
pandemic.  The pandemic has changed how we teach and work together, as well as 





Catherine (Cassie) Glenn, PhD, is a new Assistant Professor of Psychology at ODU (started 

https://www.youthsuicideresearch.org/mission
http://www.yr2lab.com/


Dr. Cassie Glenn’s new

Youth Risk and Resilience 

(YR2) Lab



Meet new faculty member





Dr. Jeremiah Still, an assistant professor in the Department, and his Human 
Factors doctoral student, Janine Mator, are partnering with MI Technical Solutions 
in Chesapeake to aid the Department of Defense (DoD) personnel in improving 
their awareness of cyber risk. 

System security can be weakened if users are not aware of the relationship 
between their behavior and technology vulnerabilities. Hackers typically depend 

/about/odu-publications/insideodu/2020/07/29/topstory4


The LeADERS Program 

My name is Brianna Sheppard, and I am a recent graduate from Old 



John Mart Delos Reyes

Winner of the 

Outstanding Graduate Teaching Assistant Award

John Mart DelosReyes is a Health Psychology student who was awarded with 
the College of Sciences Outstanding Graduate Teaching Assistant Award. His 
research focus is on quantitative methods within Psychology. John enjoys his 
research as it gives him opportunities to work with diverse groups of people 
and allows him to develop and enhance statistical tools from insight. This 
passion also extends to his attitude when teaching in the classroom.

John was not initially enthusiastic in quantitative methods when first studying 
Psychology as he thought the subject was beyond his abilities. However, John 
found his undergraduate mentorship at ODU was very encouraging and 



Congratulations to Jennifer Muth on winning the Above and Beyond 

Award. This award was started in 2019 and is funded by the College of 

Sciences Advisory Board to recognize those faculty who, through their 





MGB is getting ready for the fall semester to start.



Psychology Department 

Contact Information: 

(757) 683-4439 Main Number 

or pkinard@odu.edu

Visit us on the web at 

http://www.odu.edu/psychology/

Visit us on Facebook at

www.facebook.com/ODUPSYCHOLOGY

THANK YOU for your continuing interest in the 


